
 

Looking for a high-quality free preschool? 

 

Welcome future prekindergarten students and families to our 
GSRP Virtual Pre-K Round Up Experience where you will gain 

valuable information on attending preschool this fall.  
 
   

Thursday, April 15, 2021 @ 6:00 p.m. 

 

DPSCD does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, religion, height, weight, citizenship, marital or family status, military status, 

ancestry, genetic information, or any other legally protected category, in its educational programs and activities, including employment and admissions Concerns? Contact 

the Civil Rights Coordinator at (313) 240-4377 or detroitk12.org/compliance. 

. . 
 

 

Meet us at the Virtual Pre-K Round-Up for GSRP. 
Microsoft Teams meeting 

Join on your computer or mobile app 

Click here to join the meeting 

Or call in (audio only) 

+1 313-462-2305,,622484424#   United States, Detroit Phone Conference ID: 622 484 424# 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZThjNWViZTUtM2Q2Ny00YjQxLWJiYWYtYmI1ODY0MDk2NzRk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222ea2d0dc-889d-42bc-9b4c-30271f82e335%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22404b0a54-b815-4e19-ac09-1323f36060cc%22%7d
tel:+13134622305,,622484424

